
 

 

 

 

 

July 26, 2022 
 
Thank you to our students, staff, and parents for another amazing school year!  We hope that you 
enjoy your holidays and we will see you back after Labour Day! 

 
 

First Day Plans 
Tuesday, September 6, 2022 

All students are assigned attendance times: 
 

Gr. 1 – 7 students attend 8:45 – 9:45 
Return to last year’s classroom.  Mrs. Swain’s class, go to outside Door #7. 

 
Kindergarten students attend 1:00 – 1:45 

 
 

First Week Plans 
Wednesday, September 7 to Friday, September 9 

 
Gr. 1 – 7 students attend 8:45 – 2:45 every day 

Please send a snack, lunch, and water bottle with your child in the morning. 
 

Kindergarten students attend according to the gradual entry schedule. 
The schedule tells you what days to send a snack and lunch. 

Please send a water bottle every day. 
 
 

Students will continue to enter and exit the school through the outside classroom doors. 
 
Please send a lunch with your child in the morning for the first week until we can confirm our school 
routines for the new year.  If you wish to take your child home for lunch, please tell your child’s 
classroom teacher. 
 
NOTICE OF LATE RETURN 
The first day of school in September is Tuesday, September 6th, and students are expected to be in attendance 
by on September 7th.  If there are extenuating circumstances that will prevent your child from being at school 
on September 7th (please, no holiday extensions), you are required to complete a Notice of Late Return 
(attached).  Please note that your child MUST return by September 14th or their spot will be given to another 
student. 
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FOR YOUR CALENDAR 
Aug. 29 Office reopens 
Sept. 5  Labour Day (School Closed) 
Sept. 6 First Day for students 
 
 
IT’S HOT OUTSIDE! 
Thank you to Mrs. Toy and the students of Division 15 for helping us cool down with their amazing ice 
cream creations! 
 

 
 
 
 

The School Calendar for the 

2022-2023 school year is 

attached for your reference.  

Please note the dates in your 

calendar. 


